
As someone who works in the field of IDD (intellectual and developmental disabilities) healthcare, I see many individuals on 
psychotropic medications.  Oftentimes, it’s discovered that these individuals were put on medications for “behaviors,” except these 
behaviors were only means of communication.  Children who are put on these very, very heavily mind-altering medications 
ABSOLUTELY need monitoring and a government who will advocate for them when the medications become no longer useful and 
instead become harmful.  Anything involving powerful mind/mood altering medications needs to be regulated for the safety of our 
children and the future generation of leaders.


